
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome     
 
Welcome back to Term 2. 
 

Many of the OSHC children joined us at Vacation Care. The children enjoyed theme 
days such as science, Disco, Space, Super hero and Monster day. At the Science 
incursion, Miss K from Scienceworks led us in some very exciting and educational 
experiments, using dry ice and fake snow. The children had many questions and 
participated in a variety of learning activities. 
                                                   
 

 

 

 

 

New Child Care Subsidy 
The package includes a new Child Care Subsidy, which replaces the current 
Child Care Benefit and Child Care Rebate. 
 
When the Child Care Subsidy commences on 2 July 2018, it will: 
 

• replace the Child Care Benefit (CCB) and Child Care Rebate (CCR) with a single, 
means-tested subsidy 

• be paid directly to providers to be passed on to families 
• be simpler than the current multi-payment system 
• be better targeted and provide more assistance to low and middle-income families 

 
For more information to register please use the link: 
 

https://www.education.gov.au/child-care-subsidy 
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